Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Gerald Cheng [geraldc@hillsimports.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 05, 2010 3:11 PM

Pottorman Mark Front Hoolth

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: 'selina '; 'jennifer wu'

Subject: RE: file#RO0002762 2501 Grant Ave

Dear Mr. Detterman: Your e-mail is well noted If we can be of any help in the future, please feel free to contact us Gerald Cheng

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health [mailto:Mark.Detterman@acgov.org]

Sent: Tuesday, January 05, 2010 2:52 PM

To: 'Gerald Cheng'
Cc: 'selina '; 'jennifer wu'

Subject: RE: file#RO0002762 2501 Grant Ave

Mr. Cheng,

Thanks for your email. So you are aware, I was contacted by Concrete Wall Sawing yesterday. I will place your message in the file so that we can use it to sort out the case at some point. Unfortunately with these older cases that can take some time due to time constraints and more critical sites (for some reason no one wants to raise taxes to hire yet another County employee). At some point in the past the parcel number for the San Leandro Industrial Center was identified as the parcel number for the environmental release associated with this case (2501 vs. a 2505 street address). This will obviously need to be investigated. Unfortunately you may continue to receive these message until this is resolved; sorry for any inconvenience until that time.

Mark Detterman

Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG Alameda County Environmental Health 1131 Harbor Bay Parkway Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876 Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Gerald Cheng [mailto:geraldc@hillsimports.com]

Sent: Tuesday, January 05, 2010 11:34 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: 'selina '; 'jennifer wu'

Subject: file#RO0002762 2501 Grant Ave

Mr. Detterman:

This is to follow up our phone message to you yesterday regarding your attached notification letter covering the SLIC case file#RO0002762 (Global ID#T06019705095).

Your letter indicated incorrectly San Leandro Industrial Center, LLC, Quakertown PA as the property owner address.

We have delivered a copy of your letter to your intended party located at 2501 Grant Ave, San Leandro, CA. Per the current owner of said property, Kenny, your addressee "Chuck Jellison" had left their company over 10 years ago. They will contact your agency office directly regarding your letter.

Please update & correct your record accordingly.

Gerald Cheng